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From: John Chrystie
Sent: Wednesday, 23 December 2015 4:43 p.m.
To: Consultations 
Subject: Specialist competency

Dear Laurie,
I have great admiration for you and the team that put so much thought and effort into devising 
 this document.
I understand what you are trying to achieve, and have no constructive criticism is whatever. 
Kind regards, John Chrystie


